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GLS / C / 474-22                CIRCULAR    2nd January 2022  

         GEMS LEGACY SCHOOL - DISTANCE LEARNING FOR  2 days until further notice                    

Dear Parents, 

There will be Distance Learning for all students from KG to Grade 6 on 03, Monday and 04 Tuesday January 2022 

while we await further instructions from KHDA. We will keep you posted of further developments on Tuesday after we 

receive confirmation from KHDA. 

 

Thank you. 

Warm regards,  

 

                     
 
Asha Alexander                            آشا ألكسندر 
Principal                                                 مديرة المدرسة  
Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ -الرئيس التنفيذي  
 

 

 
 
 
 


